
Headteacher Awards: Oak Class – Issy, Sycamore Class – Jonah, Isla 

Diamond Awards: Rowan Class - Emily 

Platinum Awards: Rowan Class – Isla, Poppy J, Cedar Class – Queenie, Lydia 

Gold Awards: Rowan Class - Thea 

Silver Awards: Maple Class – Niamh, Zaylea, Holly, Phoebe, Beech Class – Isabella, Nell 

Bronze Awards: Beech Class - Archie 

Star of the week: Oak Class – Arthur, Rowan Class – Evan, Sycamore Class – Oliver, Cedar Class – Harry He, 

Lilly, Ella, Maple Class – Niamh, Beech Class – Patrycja 

  

 

 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 

Friday 18th June 2021                                                                                                       

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

The children have had a good week in school with Rowan Class really enjoying their picnic at the Maer earlier 
this week. Many thanks to the parents who volunteered to help, they wouldn’t have been able to go without 
you.  
School photos 
Next week it is school photos. 
On Tuesday it is photos for Nursery children (who are in that day), Reception, Year 1, Year 5 and Year 6. All 
children to be wearing usual school uniform. Please can Year 6 bring in their school jumper and their hoodies 
that day. 
On Wednesday it is photos for Nursery children (who weren’t in on Tuesday), Year 2, Year 3 and Year 4. All 
children to be wearing full school uniform please. 
Suncream 
Please apply Suncream before your child arrives at school. They cannot have it in their school bags. We have 
found children this week sharing it at lunchtime and one was an aerosol type which they were spraying.  
Guidance 
We were waiting for the Prime Minister’s announcement to make a decision about Sports Day. We now know 
that for the time being within school all current COVID measures are to remain. Unfortunately, due to us not 
being able to ensure social distancing and consistent groups we will not be able to have any parents in 
watching the races or sports. Children will take part in school and we will endeavour to put up as many 
photos and video clips on to our Facebook page as possible. We know this will be disappointing to you as 
restrictions are less outside in the community however school guidance remains unchanged. 
With this guidance still in place for school we also respectfully ask that you continue to wear your masks in 
the playground. This is for the safety of you and the rest of the school community. 
ECC transition days from Year 6 
Due to the guidance and the escalating rate of infection in the area the two transition days for Year 6 to ECC 
at the beginning of July have sadly been cancelled. We are hoping the library visit can still go ahead next 
week. 
 

Many thanks for your continued support 
Best wishes 
Mrs Taylor-Bashford 
 
 
  
 
 

Diary dates: 
Every Friday afternoon – Cedar Class swimming lessons 
Tuesday 22nd June – Class photos – see above 
Wednesday 23rd June – Class photos – see above 
Wednesday 23rd June – Yr 6 ECC library visit 
Tuesday 29th June – Rowan Class to Phear Park 
 

 


